Greetings from AMCP Foundation,
 
I hope you’re staying safe and healthy! I wanted to share this great opportunity for student pharmacists interested in HEOR. GSK in conjunction with Rutgers Health Outcomes, Policy, and Economics Program (HOPE) is pleased to offer a 2-year HEOR fellowship for the 2021-2023 cycle. 
 
The attached brochure and this short video (https://youtu.be/4wuJC3GD_UE) describe the strengths of the fellowship and include application details. 
 
Student pharmacists can join this informational webinar tomorrow September 15, 2020 at 7pm EST. During the webinar, they will introduce the fellowship, delve into the application process, and give them the opportunity to ask questions.   
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The webinar will be live streamed and recorded for future viewing. Encourage your student pharmacists to register today!
 
Initial application material (CV and personal statement) is due on Oct 30, 2020.  
 
For more questions, feel free to connect with Soham Shukla (2017 AMCP Foundation/Pfizer Managed Care Intern Alumni) on LinkedIn or via email, soham.h.shukla@gsk.com.  
 
Fellowship Website 
 
Thanks in advance for sharing this information!
Ebony
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